
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carole Abbott [mailto: ]  
Sent: 10 May 2018 20:30 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stopping up of Princes Parade Hythe, Kent. 
 
Ref. NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I refer to the above application and wish to object on the grounds that any stopping 
up of this road is completely unnecessary. 
 
I ask that the Secretary of State consider this as part of the overall scheme. 
 
Even if development of Princes Parade were to take place it would not be necessary 
to divert the road. 
 
Colin.Abbott 

 
 

 
 




